
February 15th 

Thank you to those that were able to attend our family night on 
Wednesday.  I was excited for the great turn out!  Seeing the kids 
enjoy all the activities with their families always makes the planning 
worth it!  IPTV has been great to our program this year; they’ve 
donated many of the items your child was working with this year! 

We took a short break from pets this week and had some fun learning 
activities with Valentines this week.  Of course the highlight was 
opening our Valentines and sharing candy with our friends!  We learned 
about letter Vv.  Thursday we were able to get outside and enjoy the 
sunshine too! 

Friday we plan to have the K9 dog visit our classroom and answer the 
kids’ questions about service dogs.  Look for pictures on Edmodo. 

Next week we’ll start back with pets and finish up activities with J and 
N from all the snow days we had over the last two weeks!  I hope to get 
back into a routine as well.  We started discussing class pets at school 
and have asked all the teachers in the building if they have one.  We’ll 
start visiting those pets and asking questions to the classes about their 
pets.   

Conference notes with dates and times will come home the beginning of 
March. 

It was great to be back at school this week! 

Mrs. Howard & The Preschool Team 

March 11th & 14th  - Conferences 

March 12th  - Spring Pictures 

March 14th – No Preschool   March 15th – No School 


